
NOTIFICATION OF QUALITY POLICIES 

 
From Inelmatic Electronics we would like to thank all our suppliers for continuing to provide the 
best service. 

 
Our organization is immersed in the process to obtain the quality certification ISO 9001: 2015.  
Therefore, we are required to perform continuous evaluations to our supply chain. 

 
In compliance to the point 8.4.3 of the standard, we inform you that the criteria used by Inelmatic  
Electronics to carry out the evaluation is: daily control of the products received plus a semi-annual 
periodic evaluation according to quality requirements, documentation, deadlines for delivery,  
after-sales service, product failure rate, etc. 

 
When relevant or repeated Non-Conformities of the product or non-compliance with services are 
detected, our Quality Manager will proceed to open a Non-Conformity report and will contact you 
for the prompt resolution of the problem. After the biannual evaluation and the analysis of the  
results obtained, we may request, if appropriated, an improvement plan, or, in the worst case, 
proceed to revoke the status of approved supplier. 

 

Thank you very much again for this continued collaboration. 
For further questions, do not hesitate to contact us. 

 
 

With kind regards. 
 

 

Inelmatic Electronics 


